
Beekman Elementary School - Poughquag, New York
---

Welcome to 3rd Grade
School Supply List - 2024-25

Dear Families,
We are looking forward to next year and all the fun and learning that will take place in 3rd
grade. Below you will find a list of supplies for next year. In mid-August you will receive a
letter from the school informing you of your child’s teacher for next year. Please let us know if
you have any questions.

● Twenty-four sharpened Ticonderoga pencils
● Three wide-ruled marble composition notebooks
● Take Home folder of your choice
● Four plastic pocket folders (one red, one green, one blue,and one yellow)
● Sturdy plastic pencil box big enough to hold supplies
● One personal pencil sharpener that collects the shavings
● One highlighter
● Dry erase markers
● Whiteboard eraser
● Glue sticks
● One pair of headphones or earbuds (in a labeled bag)
● Pair of scissors
● Crayola markers, colored pencils, crayons
● Multiplication flash cards

☆Donations to our classroom are always welcome!

If you are not able to get these supplies for any reason, please reach out to the classroom
teacher or the main office.

Sincerely,
The Beekman 3rd Grade Team


